August 8, 2008
Mr. David W. Danner






Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW

PO Box 47259

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

RE:
Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 2 for Big Shuttle, LLC d/b/a Very Big Shuttle, Certificate Number C-999
Dear Mr. Danner:

The company requests Commission approval to amend its filed Tariff No. 7 on Less Than Statutory Notice to include a Special Fuel Surcharge Tariff Supplement No. 2 to recover the rising cost of fuel.  The amount of the surcharge requested is $1.00 per one-way passenger fare and $2.00 per round-trip passenger fare to become effective on August 14, 2008.
The percentage amount that rates will change if they become effective is from 1.00% to 2.00%.
The amount of revenue that is expected to change if the proposed rates become effective is $2,000.00.
If you have any questions about this filing, please contact me at (360) 123-4567 or via email at johndoe@bigshuttle.com.

Sincerely,

John Doe
President

Big Shuttle, LLC

d/b/a Very Big Shuttle

PO Box 8503
Lacey, WA  98503
Phone: (360) 123-4567
Fax: (360) 987-6543
